PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF FLORISSANT

Public Hearing for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Fiscal Year (FY) 2021-2025 5-Year Consolidated Plan
Fiscal Year (FY) 2021 Annual Action Plan

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on
Monday, May 10, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. VIA THE ZOOM PLATFORM concerning
the Fiscal Year 2021-2025 Consolidated Plan and the Fiscal Year 2021 Annual
Plan for the Florissant Community Development Block Grant Program.

DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND BY ORDER OF THE GOVERNOR OF
THE STATE OF THE MISSOURI AND BY ORDER OF THE ST. LOUIS
COUNTY EXECUTIVE, THE COUNCIL MEETING WILL HELD
VIRTUALLY AND IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC TO ATTEND VIA THE
ZOOM PLATFORM, IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND THE MEETING,
PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY CLERK VIA EMAIL AT
KGOODWIN@FLORISSANTMO.COM TO OBTAIN ACCESS
INFORMATION

For additional information, contact Carol O’Mara, Director Housing & Community
Development

Posted this 22" day of April, 2021
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M. Carol O’Marh, Director
Housing and Community Development

3147.839.7680




